
 

 

 

AirBench announce retirement of EX range 
 

 

 

 

 

After many years in production, we have made the decision to stop production 

of our EX model. This is our lighter duty range, and we rarely supply this model 

to new customers. 

 



 

Our FN type can be purchased at comparable prices for comparable sizes, and 

is a heavier duty unit. The FN type is welded and powder coated so is also a 

more robust product. We think it offers better value and solves the same range 

of issues. 

 

We do have some stock of parts, so if you are a current user of the EX type and 

would like to add to your installation while stock lasts, contact us for latest 

pricing. 

If you have any questions, or would like to discuss a project, please 

contact us on 01206 791191 or sales@airbench.com.  

    

 


